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New/Old Business: 

Angel Flight Southeast & EAA Chapter 534 

Halloween Presentation! Thanks Jodi Soule for your 

hard work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCT 25TH YOUNG EAGLES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young People from the Leesburg Area Take to the 

Air Thanks to the Experimental Aircraft Association 

By Ted Luebbers 

 Under a perfect blue sky flying day, 14 young 
folks from Fruitland Park and Wildwood, Florida 
experienced their first flight in a single engine aircraft 
courtesy the Experimental Aircraft Association Chapter 
534 at the Leesburg International Airport. Everyone 
congregated at the chapter hangar on Saturday October 
25, 2014 to take part in the EAA Young Eagles program 
designed to acquaint children with general aviation. 
Many times this program will inspire individuals to 
acquire their own private pilot license or seek careers in 
aviation.  EAA offers this program nationally through its 
local chapters to young people ages 8 to 17.  On a 
national basis EAA is approaching 2 million Young 
Eagles-Flights. 
  On this day children of families associated with 
the Helping Hands Program of the United New 
Covenant Methodist Church in the Villages, Florida had 
fun flying around the greater Leesburg area.  They 
arrived at the hangar with their parents or guardian, 
signed up for the Young Eagles Flight Program, met 
their experienced EAA pilot and headed out to the flight 
line. At that point they were instructed how to preflight 
the aircraft, climbed aboard and headed for the wild 
blue yonder.  Once airborne many of them actually took 
the controls of the plane under the careful supervision 
of the pilot. 
 EAA chapter members supplied 5 fixed wing 
single engine aircraft and one helicopter for the day’s 
activity and many chapter members were there to 
shepherd kids around the airport ramp area and to take 
care of all the necessary paper work.   A good time was 
had by all. 
For more information about EAA chapter 534 you may 
go to the following web site.  
< www.534.eaachapter.org >  
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MEMBER PROJECTS 

Lancair 320 PIC'S Phil Nagy's project! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please let John Weber, ransfly@aol.com, know about your 

aircraft projects. If you have pictures we would love to see 

them.  

 

Kitfox Project 

The link above is to my drop box file showing the 

Kitfox pictures and two documents itemizing the 

project. Although I would consider bringing it to FL 

to try to get others interested in it, my first option is 

to sell it outright.  

I am asking $45,000. It is posted on Barnstormers 

also. 

Bill Harryman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GLOBE SWIFT Aircraft ready to paint,  

C-145 engine with complete overhaul and 
crankshaft, all metal new, and no rust.  Needs 
panel work (have material for panel) and 
instruments. Gear work done by Roy Brown.  
Asking $25,000 

 SWIFT N2AF   Serial # 3739 

 Buckaroo  

 Firewall Forward 

 Located at Sebring Airport 

Contact: Marliseay Houghton:   PO Box 387, 

Fruitland Park FL  34731-0387 PH863-414-4335 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ingersoll Rand Air Compressor 

 Model SS3L3       3 HP 230 Volts 

 60 Gal. Tank        $350.00 

 Phone: 302-236-0179 

 Located in Tavares, FL 
 

 

 

 Dates  Event 

In 1950 
 

Constructed as a GC-1B. 
Globe GC-1B 3739 

On 22 August 
1956 

 

Certificate of airworthiness for N2AF (GC-1B, 3739) 
issued. 
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https://www.dropbox.com/sh/f47lnlcru20otvs/AACdhLF6JJYxrYvsIcRf6gk-a


    

 

Davis DA2 Asking $12,000 - for more info call:  

Bill Howard 352-735-6347 

General Characteristics: 

 

 Two -Place side by side 

  Length: 17ft 10 in  

 Wingspan 19 ft  3in 

 Height 5 ft 5 in 

 Empty weight:  610 lbs 

 Gross weight:  1,125 lbs 

 

Condo Hanger November at Leesburg 

Sink and bath room 

Less regs than FAA or Airport 

Lots of lights 

Painted floor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asking:  $60000.00 

David Hansen 

352-360--1326 

BLUVKG@AOL.COM
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 Nov 8th: Freeflight Airport In Coleman Fly-In 

Freeflight Airport, 9 am Coleman Florida, Chapter 534 will be cooking the pancakes!   

 Nov 9th (Sunday) - Tom Bowden Splash-in!   

  http://www.bowdens-landing.com/Pages/sitemap.aspx 

 Nov 15th: EAA Chapter 534 Business Meeting 

 Nov 22: Young Eagles - Girl Scouts 

 Dec 6th: Chapter 534 Christmas Dinner! $35.00 this year, tickets on sale. Prime Rib! 
Dec 13: Young Eagles 

 Jan 10th: Chapter 534 will put on a Mooney Lunch. More information to come! 

 Jan 17th: Orlando Apopka Airport - EAA Chapter 534 will be cooking! 

Looking for Personal Stories involving aviation 
If any of our members would like to share any aviation type experiences they've had through the years, we are 

interested in hearing them. I'm sure these would be educational, thrilling, enlightening and heartwarming. If 

your experiences are military, career, or personal, we would like to hear them. 

Please contact me:         Laura Vaughn (mailto:ljv3660@hotmail.com?subject=Aviation Stories) 

EAA CHAPTER 534 OFFICERS:

President: Joel Hargis 

Vice President: John Weber 

Secretary: Steve Tilford 

Treasurer: Ed Cihoski 

Directors: Robert Vaughn, Steve Barber, Paul Adrien, David Pierce. 

http://www.534.eaachapter.org 
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